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BASS COAST CAMERA CLUB-NEWSLETTER NOV./DECEMBER 2016 

B ass Coast Camera Club is a programme of the 

Bass Coast Artists’ Society. Our home base is the 

Goods Shed, Wonthaggi. Meetings are on the 3
rd

 

Saturday of the month 1.30pm – 4pm. 

For info. Contact Hazel Zander Ph:5672 5300 or email 

hazelz@dcsi.net.au, or Liz Glynn ph:5672 2944  or 

Bob Tyler, email rdtyler@yahoo.com.com  website 

www.basscoastcameraclub.org.au 

 November was a very busy month for members 

beginning with a trip to the Wonthaggi Coal 

Mine. We had a beautiful sunny afternoon. There 

are plenty of interesting buildings to explore and 

the gardens are lovely.  Members then enjoyed a 

yummy afternoon tea.  

We then became busy setting up the display at 

the Goods Shed for our Annual Photography 

Exhibition.  The Exhibition gave members the 

opportunity to show their wonderful, highly 

professional work.  We had many positive and 

encouraging comments from visitors.  Well done  

and thank you to everyone involved .   
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Peoples’ Choice “Below The Pier” won 

by Shelley. Prize sponsored by Trevor.                                                                                                                                          

THANK YOU BOB.   I know all 

members would like me to thank Bob 

for all he does for us. His knowledge 

and expertise enables the Club to 

function.   Many thanks from us all. 
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Yum, 

yum. 

Myrna 

enjoys 

her      

cream 

cake. 

BEST WISHES FOR A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY, HEALTHY NEW YEAR. 
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